
Hawaiʻi Homeowner Assistance Program – Become a Participating Servicer 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing as a homeowner and borrower who has a mortgage with your company, to request for you 
to become a participating servicer of the Hawai̒ i Homeowner Assistance Fund. 

The Hawaiʻi Homeowner Assistance Fund provides grants of up to $30,000 to assist homeowners on 
Hawaiʻi Island and Kauaʻi who are in financial hardship to help pay past due mortgage or reduce monthly
payments. Funding is currently limited to homeowners who have loans with participating mortgage 
servicers. The program has $5 million in initial funding, but the program will expand to homeowners 
statewide in 2022 with funding increased to $50 million. The program plans to serve more than 1,500 
homeowners with Homeowner Assistance Fund grants. 

According to the program website, your company is not a participating mortgage servicer in the 
Hawaiʻi Homeowner Assistance Fund. 

The process to become a participating servicer is simple and easy. You can find more information at 
www.HawaiiCommunityLending.com/grants-loans/ under Become a participating servicer. 

By becoming a participating servicer, you will provide my family and your company access to grants that 
will not only benefit both of us but will also give opportunity to other homeowner borrowers who have 
mortgages with your company. 

Please consider becoming a participating servicer in the Hawaiʻi Homeowner Assistance Fund. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely

Name

Date

 

http://www.hawaiicommunitylending.com/grants-loans/

